NOTICE OF CLOSED SESSION 

CONFLUENCE CHARTER SCHOOLS
BOARD OF DIRECTORS’ MEETING
This Notice Posted 

July 11, 2017
Notice is hereby given that the Confluence Charter Schools Board of Directors will hold a closed session on Wednesday, July 19, 2017, beginning at 5:30 PM.  This meeting will be held at the Confluence Charter Schools Resource Office, 611 North 10th St., Suite 525, St. Louis, MO 63101.
******************************************************************************

The closed meeting is for the purpose of discussing and voting upon the following items of business:

1.  Legal action, causes of action or litigation (RSMo §610.021(1)).

The news media may obtain copies of this notice by contacting:

Ms. Joleen Ploeger

611 North 10th Street, Suite 525

St. Louis, MO  63101

314-436-231377
